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Fun4All Sing For Fun  

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care For a break, 

continued its programme of activities on 21
th

 September with a buffet lunch at the Rotary Hall 

followed by entertainment from Mike and Muriel.   

The couple, who entertain in Care Homes and Nursing Homes throughout Wiltshire and parts of Somerset 

under the name of “SINGING FOR FUN”, delivered a mixture of favourite melodies, comedic songs and a dance 

demonstration.   

 

Mike’s version of Those Were the Days, with ‘trombone’ accompaniment raised many giggles and after Muriel 

sang “I Can’t Tell a Waltz from a Tango” she disproved that by dancing those 2 disciplines with Mike. 

 

Audience participation is integral to their routine and this was amply demonstrated with Mike encouraging the 

members to join in the song “The Austrian Yodeller”, which builds to a climax which caused huge laughter. 

The performance ended with the amusing song about what happened when a newly-wed elderly couple spent 

their first night together. Most members agreed that it was ‘singing for fun’.  

In October we have 2 events, firstly a visit by minibus to the Bristol Aerospace Museum and then on 26
th

 of the 

month Stewart Sheppard returns to the Rotary Hall to entertain us after another buffet lunch.  

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer and are in need of a break.  You would be made very 

welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary Hall, Station Hill, 

Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our Website fun4all.org.uk 

   

### 

 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Muriel Richards  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


